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Happy Hanukkah

Happy Winter Solstice !

Happy Celebrations to All |

Such a busy time of year but I hope you can find the time to
enjoy the holidays with family and friends. It will be so nice having the
traditional two weeks off plus the additional three days this year.

Now that the elections are over we can breathe a sigh of relief...
actually a BIG SIGH | We're looking forward to a little less stress on
the education budget and continued influence of CTA/BTA to advocate
for public education. But wait, there's one more thingl Our NEA is
asking us to contact our Congressman to not make cuts to the federal
education budget. Call 1-866-293-7278, follow the prompts and relay
the message: "Save kids..NO cuts.” The CTA website can assist you
with this also. Please do this TODAY!

My monthly meetings with Dr. Jacobs continue as I relay your
concerns to him. Focus on Learning meetings continue to be held
monthly, as well. The Reps from each site are hopefully informing you
of the discussions from those meetings.

For now, sit back...celebrate and enjoy. May this holiday time be filled
with much love, happiness and joy. May peace be with you in the new
year and always.

"Hauoli MakahikiHou" (Happy New Year) Il

Sincerely,
Your Prez., Elayne Wishing Yeu A
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Feliz Navidad!
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LET THE FUN BEGIN Il
Hope your winter break is filled with family and friends!
As a BTA/CTA member you are eligible for ticket savings

to many local amusement parks and attractions o
through TSA Special Member Services. LR
Go online and check it out. ’ a
~. )
Enjoy Entertainment, Travel and Retail Discounts
AQUARIUM OF THE through TSA Special Member Services! MOVIE THEATRE
PACIFIC TICKETS
Contact TSA for discounts on:
CATALINA ROUND s AMC
TRIP PASSAGE - Theme Park Tickets Edwards
See’s Candies Gift Certificates Krikorian
DISNEYLAND AND e Pacific
THE CALIFORNIA ERISCS
ADVENTURE PARK »  Movie Theater Tickets
PIRATE’S DINNER
KNOTTS BERRY Rental Car and Much More! ADVENTURE
FARM 4 .
For more It_1format:on, plcas-e call (-800) 537-8491 SN DIECOTO6
LEGOLAND or click www.tsaspecialservices.com.
. 1 (800) 5707877 SAN DIEGO ZOO
NLATANE For travel discounts, please call (800) 570-7877 SRR BARE
TUSSAUDS
HOLLYWOOD SEA WORLD
SAN DIEGO
MEDIEVAL TIMES
DINNER UNIVERSAL
TOURNAMENT STUDIOS
HOLLYWOQOD
MONTERY BAY
AQUARIUM HERTZ CAR
RENTAL
Discounts offered through TSA Special Member & Insurance Services, Inc., a wholly-owned
subsidiary of First Financial Credit Union. A processing fee may be added to your order.
Tickets may not be valid on all daces and certain restricrions apply. CST #2017851-10.
X AN Wishing all happiness, good health, and some relaxing
(@) Q) time before we meet again.
G2) . cQ The first Rep. Council meeting in 2013 is scheduled for
pry \(AD Monday, January 28, 2013, 3:30

RCUT office




